
DATE:

TO:

FROM: 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

September 23, 2021

Councilmember Paul Krekorian, Chair
Budget and Finance Committee 
Attention: Mandy Morales, Legislative Assistant

Vincent P. Bertoni, Director�
Department of City Planning� V

Greg Good, President 
Board of Public Works

SUBJECT: REPORT BACK RELATIVE TO THE NECESSARY STAFF NEEDS 

TO ADDRESS OIL & GAS EXTRACTION IN THE CITY; CF 17-0447 

Dear Honorable Committee Chair and Members:

BACKGROUND: 

At an April 20, 2021 meeting, the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee
considered the Board of Public Works (BPW) report dated July 29, 2019, and the
recommendations approved by the Energy, Climate Change, and Environmental Justice (ECCEJ)
Committee on December 20, 2020 (as amended), attached to Council File No. 17-0447, relative
to the feasibility of amending current City Land Use Codes at oil and gas wells and drill sites. The
PLUM Committee concurred with the recommendations of the ECCEJ Committee and added
additional instructions to the recommendations. Several of the instructions were referred to the
Department of City Planning (DCP) and the Office of Petroleum and Natural Gas Administration
and Safety (OPNGAS). Specifically, the latest amended instruction, from the PLUM Committee
asked DCP to:

I. Hire an expert to conduct an amortization study of drill sites in order to determine an
amortization period for oil and gas operators of neighborhood drill sites; 

11. Develop changes to the Zoning Code and codify restrictions in regards to neighborhood
drill sites, particularly in disadvantaged neighborhoods after completing an amortization
study on drill sites in order; 

Ill. Work with the Office of the City Attorney to prepare an ordinance to prohibit by-right oil and
gas extraction activities in the City; and, 

IV. Work with the Office of the City Attorney to prepare an ordinance to make oil and gas
extraction a non-conforming use in all zones.
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